November 27, 2018


PROVINCIAL TEAM COACHES
Basketball BC is currently accepting applications for the Head and Assistant Coach positions for the 2019 U15 & U17 Boys Provincial Teams.

These teams will represent our province at the National Championships in early August.
Boys Provincial teams will participate in the 2019 Canadian National Championships to be held in Fredericton, N.B., August 5 – 10.

More information regarding the recently revised Provincial Team Program can be located at https://www.basketball.bc.ca/index.php?NSWAT_url=boys-program

Coaches interested in being a part of the Provincial team coaching staff are asked to submit their coaching resume and cover letter to:

Boys:  Joe Enevoldson, Manager – Male High Performance:
Please reference in your cover letter your level of NCCP certification, as well as your preference regarding coaching position (Head or Assistant) and team age level.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The coaching application deadline is December 28th.

Coaches participating at the U17 National Championships are required to have NCCP level TRAIN TO COMPETE. Coaches participating at the U15 National Championships are required to have NCCP level TRAIN TO TRAIN.

Coaches that are currently working toward NCCP certified status, will also be considered for positions.

Basketball BC will be delivering NCCP T2C coaching clinics in the near future. Please note enrolled coaches would meet the qualifications needed to coach at the U15 and U17 provincial level.

These courses do not require any previous level of certification. Registration for these courses will open in Nov and will be noted on our website.

